
 
 
 
Mapping 
 
February 1, 2017 
 

Minutes 
 
The Mapping Committee of the Piatt County Board met on Wednesday, February 1, in Room 
104 of the Courthouse.  The meeting was called to order at 10 a.m. by Chairman Al Manint.  
Attending were:  Manint, Ray Spencer, Bob Murrell, Randy Keith, Eric Seibring, Randy Shumard 
and Keri Nusbaum.  
 
MOTION: Spencer made motion, seconded by Murrell to approve the minutes of the January 4, 
2017 meeting as written. All in favor, motion carried.  
 
There was no old business. Keith asked why Judy Green had been working on drainage. He 
asked where the large drainage map will hang. It will go in the Clerk’s office. Keith asked where 
the EMA layer stood. Seibring said the layer is done.  
 
New Business:  
 
Two invoices for December and January were presented. 
 
Motion: Spencer made motion, seconded by Murrell to approve the invoices. Roll was called, all 
in favor. Motion passed.  
 
Safety: There were no safety concerns. 
 
Comments  There were no comments.  
 
Motion: Spencer made motion, seconded by Murrell to adjourn. All in favor.  
The meeting was adjourned at 10:12 a.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
 
Keri Nusbaum  
Piatt County Zoning Officer 


